
TO: School Committee

FROM: Tim Piwowar, Superintendent

DATE: May 8, 2024

RE: Approval of International Field Trips
___________________________________________________________________________

As part of our commitment to develop well-rounded students and global citizens, I am excited to
share that we are looking to bring back international travel experiences for students at
Westwood High School. Below, please see links to a memo from WHS Principal Amy
Davenport regarding travel-based learning opportunities, as well as an overview of our
collaboration with EF Educational Tours and information about our first two trips: a
service-based learning trip to the Dominican Republic during J-Term 2025, and a travel-based
learning trip to Western Europe during July 2025.

Memo from WHS Principal Davenport

Overview of Collaboration with EF Educational Tours

J-Term 2025 Service-Based Learning Trip to Dominican Republic

July 2025 Travel-Based Learning Trip to Western Europe

I look forward to discussing this with the Committee at our meeting on May 9, and recommend
you vote to approve these first two trips.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1a_YOF3ZsOW7yHmisK0Lq1KjT2N6IrihZkDs28rpk94Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18nGbhNx1FJs284rbr2Sm_BkdA2NPKcOG/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1N8pwejOLb3cp-JVmPYczS0Pg5fM-Mz4E/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l3jh0PlrVx8nnkxp3euSiRIo-ylEvotF/view?usp=sharing

